
Review: 11/2023 Survey of a Grady White 325 Freedom

From: George Kindley (george@kindleylawyers.com)

To: safeships2@yahoo.com

Date: Thursday, November 30, 2023, 3:01 PM EST

Mitch,
 
I imagine that the survey process can be intimidating for people looking to buy a boat across the
country.  Thankfully, it was not that way for me and my wife.  Prior to selecting you, I spoke with a few
other surveyors.  I am really happy that we decided to work with you.
 
What stands out to me the most about the survey process was your knowledge, thoroughness, and
ability to educate.  I have owned and operated boats for over 15 years and studied up as much as I
could on the boat we were looking to buy.  Through the survey process, you took extra time to point
things out to us and make sure we were fully educated.  We learned a lot through the process and
really appreciated the knowledge you shared.
 
Another thing we really appreciated was your follow up after the survey to make sure all of the items
you noted as needing attention were repaired prior to our acceptance.
 
Anyways, it was a real pleasure meeting you.  Thanks again for all of your help.  I would gladly
recommend you to my friends and family. 
 
Regards,
 
George R. Kindley
The Kindley Firm, APC
275 West Market Street
San Diego, CA 92101
(P): 619.550.1313
(F): 619.550.1315
www.kindleylawyers.com
www.elderabusefirm.com
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